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Monday 27" June 2022

School P.E. kit for September 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Children coming to school in their P.E. kits on the days they have P.E. has continued to be a success. It allows for
longer P.E. sessions and maximum participation.

For most part, children have been coming to school dressed appropriately, however some are pushing the
boundaries and | would like to ask for your support in ensuring that your child is dressed in the school’s P.E. uniform.

From September, children are to continue to come to school in their P.E. kits on the days they have P.E. The children
are to wear the following:

For indoor P.E:

e Black shorts (shorts should be approximately knee length)
e  White full length t-shirt (no crop tops)
e Black indoor plimsolls (to put on)

During the colder months, children may have black joggers over the top of shorts or bring their shorts to put on later.
They will need their school jumper / cardigan over their t-shirt.

For outdoor P.E:

e Black leggings or bottoms

e Dark coloured trainers (no bright colours)
e White full length t-shirt (no crop tops)

e School jumper or black jumper

Football kits, branded sportswear or logos are not permitted.

For safety reasons, children should not wear jewellery.
If children have pierced ears, the studs will need to be removed safely or taped over. Children will be expected to
bring their own tape. Hair longer than shoulder length needs to be tied back.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Mrs Plaister

P.E. Co-ordinator
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Believe, Endeavour, Succeed Together!
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